
 Adventure Education Department 
 

 

 

November 12, 2019 

 
To whom it concerns - 

 

This is the third year Prescott College will be collaborating with Camp Augusta to offer a 

credit bearing class in group facilitation. We have been successfully using Camp 

Augusta's online training module, along with remote one on one mentoring, to provide 

students a professional training opportunity in group facilitation, non-violent 

communication, and other successful feedback strategies shown to enhance group 

process. This 4 credit, college course has been of particular interest to our students in 

the Adventure Education and Human Development departments. We have learned a 

few things along the way and made some useful improvements that have enhanced 

student success. This year we are offering a "hybrid" version of the course which will 

allow students to meet together on-campus for group discussions, along with 

completing the online modules. I am excited to see how this pans out.  

An important bonus to this training course is that successful students will be 

encouraged to apply to work at Camp August and likely obtain employment that 

immediately following summer. 

Dr. Randall Grayson and his team have been easy to work with and have been very 

adaptable to our schedule and overall format for delivery. This course has been a bonus 

to our curriculum and we will likely continue to offer it each spring. 

 

Sincerely,  

Julie Munro 

Director of Adventure Education 

 


